
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 9:23 AM 
To: michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Hamilton DP; Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Stuart Maxwell; Stephen Crawford; 
Ashvini Ambihaipahar 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 Construction Awards and AM2014/260 Building and Construction General 

On-site Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen, 
 
Re: AM2016/23 Construction Awards and AM2014/260 Building and Construction General On-site 
Award 2010 
 
I refer to the above matter and to your email below.  
 
The Commission has granted your request for an extension of time. I note that submissions are now 
due at 5.00pm on 7 November 2018.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dani El-Rassi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 9 October 2018 2:56 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; Chambers - Hamilton DP; Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: Stuart Maxwell; Stephen Crawford; Ashvini Ambihaipahar 

Subject: Re: AM2016/23 Construction Awards and AM2014/260 Building and Construction General 
On-site Award 2010 

 
Dear Associates to the Full Bench, 
 
The AMWU respectfully requests an extension on the deadline provided for in the Full Bench 
Decision in AM2016/23 Construction Awards [2018] FWCFB 6019. 
 
The AMWU will need to conduct further research in relation to supervisors and foreman wages, for 
which the Full Bench has sought additional submissions. 
 
This additional time will also allow the AMWU to confer with the CFMMEU and other unions. 
 

mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au
mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au


In order to be able to conduct the research and provide as much useful information to the Full Bench 
as possible, the AMWU requests an additional 1 week extension on the deadline to 7 November 
2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Senior Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1578  
w. www.amwu.org.au 
 
 

mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au
http://www.amwu.org.au/

